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KENNEL CLUB INTERNATIONAL AGILITY FESTIVAL REPORT  

 The International Agility Festival in 2019 will be held again at Rockingham Castle, 
Leicestershire from 8-11 August  

 After several years of CSJ Specialist Canine Feeds support towards the International Agility 
Festival, CSJ have decided to not renew. Helen Fox – Product and Services Executive is 
speaking to various companies in regards to sponsorship going forward  

  The Kennel Club is pleased to announce that all the Olympia Quarter-Finals and Semi-Finals 
will be held again at the International Agility Festival.  

  Plans for 2019 are starting to happen. Judges have been invited, and the schedule should be 
live before Crufts  

 “First Contact” is the equipment suppliers for all rings  

 This year we are asking Judges if they would like to supply their own Ring Manager and Ring 
Party  

 Contractors are being contacted at the moment for 2019 quotes  

 Camping will be limited to 750 units with spare spaces in case of having to move people’s 
camping spots due to weather  

 Two International judges have been confirmed Toshiyuke Oba who is the FCI World 
Championship judge in 2019, and Seppo Savikko from Finland 


